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Jeff and Heidi Cecil, natives of Raleigh, NC, served in various leadership
roles in their local church for over two decades. After serving as daughter
work pastors in Tarboro, NC, they went on the global mission field. In 2019,
they assisted the mission and national church in Sierra Leone before being
approved as Associate Missionaries to Sierra Leone and The Gambia in
2021. In just nine months serving in The Gambia, they baptized sixty people
and established two preaching points and four home groups. At the UPCI
General Conference of 2023, Jeff and Heidi Cecil were appointed as
Intermediate Missionaries to The Gambia and Sierra Leone.
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